
Dear Team Carstairs Families  

Parents’ Evening  
Thank you to our families for your strong engagement in Parents’ Evening this week.  We hope you 
enjoyed, and felt benefit from, the opportunity to speak with staff about children’s strengths and 
development needs.  We very much appreciate your strong engagement.  Thanks also for helping us 

stick to time, keeping the well-oiled machine running smoothly! 😊  
 
Whole School Event – Our School is 10!  
The doors of our school building were first opened to pupils after the October Break in 
2013!  To  mark our school turning 10, we will have a whole school event on Friday 27 October to 
celebrate!  All classes will help take to the stage and take us on a wee trip down memory lane to 
mark the occasion, sharing some notable events from the past ten years through spoken word, 
poetry and song in our school hall at 10am on Friday 27 October.  We hope that family members 
can come along to join us, as audience members in our hall.  We expect the celebration to be 
complete by 11am.  A Google Form to note your planned attendance will be shared following the 
holiday week.    
 
P2 Multi- Sports – Monday 23 October  
We would like to offer P2 pupils the chance to participate in two after school multi-sports sessions 
from 3.00-3.50pm on Monday 23 October and on Monday 30 October.  If you would like your child 
to participate, please fill in the form to let us know.  P2 children attending must be collected at 
3.50pm.  The form must be completed no later than 9am on Monday 23 October.  Thank you.  
https://forms.gle/GqZRnEZBY75sNUFc8 

  
Term 1 – Done!  
It is hard to believe that term 1 is now drawing to a close – what a quick one it has been!  We are 
delighted with the progress that has been made in all classes in Term 1 and hope you are too.    

Thank you very much for your continued support.  Wishing one and all a lovely October Week. 😊  
Best wishes  

Miss Sneddon, HT  
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